
Cœur d'Alene Police Dept., 3818 Schreiber Way, Cœur d'Alene, ID  83815  (208) 769-2320  FAX  (208) 769-2344

Page 1 of 1

    Chief Wayne M. Longo

For Immediate Release
October 30, 2009
Contact:  Sgt. Christie Wood
(208) 769-2320

To: Media

Coeur d'Alene Police Department
We serve with pride, dedication, and excellence

Report # 09C32901- Robbery
Date of incident: 10/29/09
Time incident reported: 10:10 pm
Location: 4200 blk. N. Echo Glenn Ln.

Suspect description: Male, average build, early 20’s, 5’8 to 5’9, white and red mask on 
his face, all black clothing.

On 10/29/09 at 10:10pm Coeur d’Alene Police officers responded to the report of a robbery 
that had just occurred in the 4200 block of N. Echo Glenn Ln. A 40 year old female stated that 
she had driven her vehicle into her driveway and parked it. As she was opening the driver’s 
door to exit the car a male grabbed a hold of the door and pulled it the rest of the way open. 
The male reached over her and grabbed a bank bag that was on the passenger seat. 
The victim stated she screamed and kicked him hard. The suspect fell down. He dropped the 
bank bag and ran. 
Kootenai County Sheriff’s Department responded with a K-9 officer and tracked the suspect 
through the residential area, north on 15th and then to Canfield Middle School where the scent 
was lost.  No further information is available at this time.

Anyone with information on this crime is asked to call the Coeur d’Alene Police Department at 
769-2320.

Sergeant Christie Wood
Public Information Officer
Coeur d’Alene Police Department
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